MEETING

BACK BAY FENS WESTLAND AVENUE GATEWAY

SHARE WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE FOR

IMPROVEMENTS TO BACK BAY FENS WESTLAND AVENUE GATEWAY
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MONDAY, MARCH 20
6:30 PM

MORVILLE HOUSE
100 Norway Street, Boston

T 8"' ;;‘“

1
!

]

a1

Thls is the fhrruinidserbaskaia

mpghbeceived patheisest m&pmgaﬁhhp@imﬁdiﬁﬁpym&mﬂdmke to see in the park

For more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclipse at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department

(617) 961-3058 or email cathy.baker-eclipse@boston.gov
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